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Carbon Tax Update

Effective April 1, 2025

On March 15, 2025, the Government of Canada announced that it
will be removing the fuel charge / carbon tax from Canada’s carbon
pollution pricing system effective April 1, 2025.

** The Federal Government has set the carbon tax charge to
$0.00/tonne until further notice.**

The carbon tax charge will no longer apply to natural gas consumed
after March 31, 2025. However, the charges on your April bill will
reflect the natural gas consumed from March 1 to March 31. As a
result, your April bill will still include carbon tax charges for gas
used during March 2025.

Only natural gas consumed on or after April 1 will be exempt from
the carbon tax charge.

For information and inquiries on the Federal Fuel Charge, please visit:

https://www.canada.ca/en/revenue-agency/services/tax/excise-taxes-duties-levies/fuel-charge.html
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